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Dear 
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 
 
I’m writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information in 
electronic form: 

 What emergency measures have been put in place in all psychiatric wards since the coronavirus crisis 
started 

Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust (“the Trust”) has put in place Standard Operating 
Procedure’s (SOP) and guidance for staff to manage inpatient services during this time in line with 
national guidance.    
 

 How many inpatients have been discharged early from psychiatric wards since the coronavirus crisis 
started 

No patients have been discharged early from psychiatric wards due to Coronavirus.   
 

 Whether inpatients still have access to therapy, or whether sessions have been reduced 
Inpatients within the Trust still have access to therapy and required sessions, this has not been 
reduced.   
 

 Whether inpatients are still granted leave or are permitted visitors; if not, what measures have been 
put in place to keep them connected. 

The Trust currently has no permitted visitors for inpatients, but this is currently under review.  Leave 
is still granted in line with Section 17, but with social distancing measures in place.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 
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